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Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

Curriculum 
In English we will be reading the 

Mousehole cat a beautiful story set in 

Cornwall by the sea.  

 

In Maths we will be starting with place 

value and moving on to measure. 

 

In Geography we will be learning about 

coasts. 

 

In science will be learning about rocks 

and soils 

 

In RE we will be learning about what 

people believe about God. 

 

 

 
Children need to come to school in 

Our kit consists of black shorts/ 

 

Homework 

 

Children will receive Maths homework 

each week on a Monday. The homework 

will be a paper sheet which will 

consolidate the children’s learning. Dojo 

points will be added for those children 

who 

 

Reading 

Children need to read regularly  to 

develop fluency. 

children but 

reading at home is very important too. 

Logging children’s reading on 

BoomReader

 

“On average, reading 10 minutes a night equates to 
roughly 1 million more words a year!” 

 
EXTRA—TT Rockstar 
We will be consolidating and furthering our times 

table knowledge. TT Rockstars is a fun, easy way 

for children to help learn their times-tables. 

Dates 

Welcome to year 3 ‘drop in’ come and see 
the classroom and meet the y3 team. 
Wednesday 4th September 

Class seaside trip to New Brighton Friday 

4th October  

 

Welcome 

I hope everyone has had fun during the summer holidays and are feeling excited to be 
returning to school.  

Welcome to year 3 and our first newsletter of the school year. I look forward to getting to know 
everyone and beginning lots of exciting new learning. Our topic this half term is coasts and we 
will be completing lots of cross curricular work around this theme. 

The Year 3 team 

Miss Haley will lead the class, Mrs Phillips is 
our teaching assistant. Mrs Sutcliffe will teach 

Thursdays and Mrs Oldham, Miss Hind and 
Primary sports coaching will teach some 

lessons. 

Please ensure you are signed up to class 
dojo, updates, photographs and messages are 

posted here. 
If you have anything you’d like to discuss 

with the Year 3 staff please send a message 

or speak to a member of the team at the 

door.                                       
 

 


